
Thank-you 

I am writing this letter to thank the fine people at DeWalt and Skills 
Canada for the contribution of the fantastic collection of DeWalt cordless 
and corded power tools. At Centre Wellington High School we have a 
variety of shops including automotive, manufacturing, construction, 
woodworking, agriculture and an introductory integrated technology 
program. Every one of these programs has benefited from your generous 
donation. 

These tools are being used for every type of project in every area of 
technology at our school and are an essential part of the student learning 
and skills development. 

From projects in Custom Woodworking: 

 



  
 

  



Manufacturing Technology 

 
  



Construction Technology: 

 
  



And Transportation Technology: 

 

 
 

On behalf of the entire Technology Department at Centre Wellington 
District High School we would like to thank you once again for giving us 
the opportunity to teach our students with the tools currently being used 
by huge percentage of trades people in our area. We would never have 
been able to make this investment on our own and appreciate all that you 
collectively have done for our students. 

Sincerely: Geoff Patterson, Chris Priester, Rob McColeman, Rich 
Preston, Katy Lloyd, Richard Vandervlugt, Chris Jess, Nicole Debeyer, 
and Tim King 


